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· Eric Dishman, director of the All of Us Research Program, looks back on the program’s many achievements in 2017.

· 2017 marks our first full year in operation and just about 17 months from when our first consortium partners came together to begin building the program.

· We launched our beta phase in June 2017 and have enrolled more than 14,000 participants in various stages of the process to date.

· We have more than 100 clinics enrolling participants across the country.

· We have doubled our network to around 100 partner organizations. 
· This includes our first 18 community partner awardees, which reflects our commitment to meet participants where they are.

· As part of that commitment, we are piloting the All of Us Journey, a van and mobile exhibit that comes to your community and your events to share information about precision medicine and the All of Us Research Program. 
· In the past few months, the Journey has been to 61 events in 16 states.

· Of course, job #1 is to launch nationally next spring and we are on target to do so!

· Thank you to our consortium partners for your hard work and to our participants for being part of the program. We look forward to an exciting 2018!

